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Doherty, Pam

Subject: FW: medical examiner situation

From: Jeffrey Rogers <JRogers@co.hernando.fl.us>  
Sent: Thursday, May 29, 2025 10:34 AM 
To: Bouyounes, Mounir <Mounir.Bouyounes@marionfl.org>; Arnold, Bradley <Bradley.Arnold@sumtercountyfl.gov>; 
steve.howard@citrusbocc.com 
Subject: RE: medical examiner situation 
 

CAUTION: THIS MESSAGE IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER 
This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links, open attachments, or share any information unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Report suspicious emails using the "Phish Alert" button in Outlook or contact the 
Helpdesk. 

In our meeting, the following suggested plan was presented by Commissioner Campbell and supported  upon by our 
Board.  

 
1. Marion County to be made whole in past finances they have spent on the new building design. 
2. We would continue to occupy the existing building, in current agreement, until we outgrow the building and 

build a new building in the future at our discretion.  
3. There is a deadline for when Lake and Seminole Counties have to complete transition to their own district and 

exit current facility. 
 
 
Jeffrey Rogers, P.E. 
County Administrator 
Hernando County  
15470 Flight Path Drive 
Brooksville, FL 34604 
(352)754-4841 
jrogers@hernandocounty.us 
 
From: Bouyounes, Mounir <Mounir.Bouyounes@marionfl.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 7:41 AM 
To: Arnold, Bradley <Bradley.Arnold@sumtercountyfl.gov>; Jeffrey Rogers <JRogers@co.hernando.fl.us>; 
steve.howard@citrusbocc.com 
Subject: medical examiner situation 
 

 
Good morning, 
 
As I understand, some of us have their regular board meeting today and this topic may be discussed. 
 
In addition to the options provided by Seminole and Lake counties, we are discussing other arrangements to present at 
the June 19th committee meeting. The additional scenarios include maintaining both districts as they are and continue to 
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operate the Leesburg facility and build a satellite office in Summerfield at a much smaller scale. Another option would 
be, if Lake County would reconsider its position, to continue operating in Leesburg, reexamine the cost allocation 
methodology and construct a satellite office in Summerfield when needed. If those scenarios fail, propose not to object 
to the reassignment of Lake County and  continue to operate in Leesburg until State and local funds are secured to build 
the new facility in Summerfield. 
 
Please consider those ideas as you discuss this topic. 
 
Thanks. 

 

Mounir Bouyounes, P.E. 
County Administrator 
Administration 

 
Marion County Board of County Commissioners 
601 SE 25th Ave. 
Ocala, FL  34471 
Main: 352-438-2300 | Direct: 352-438-2312 

Empowering Marion for Success!  

Under Florida law, emails to our organization are public records. If you do not want your email reviewed in 
response to a public records request, contact this office by phone. 

  


